
SANBORN REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT  

KINGSTON – NEWTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

 

 

 
SANBORN REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT BUDGET COMMITTEE 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

 
A public hearing will be held on Thursday, January 14, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. in the 

Sanborn Regional High School Auditorium, 17 Danville Road, Kingston, New 
Hampshire on the proposed 2016-2017 Sanborn Regional School District budget and 

warrant articles requesting appropriations. 

 

Following the close of the hearing, the budget committee will convene at the same 

location to take action on the proposed budget and warrant articles. 

 

Note:  In the event the hearing is cancelled due to inclement weather, it will be held on 

Friday, January 15, 2016 at the same time and location. 

 

 

 

 

       Cheryl Gannon, Chair 

SRSD Budget Committee 
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